Fulbright Program -Call for application currently opened

We are pleased to share with All of you the information about currently opened call for applications for several programs in the website of U.S. Embassy, Pristina. Please see below more information about these programs:  
The Fulbright Faculty Development Program in the United States Competition for the 2020-2021 Academic Year Is Now Open
The Faculty Development Program model is designed for junior faculty currently teaching in Kosovo. Applicants should intend to return to their position at their home institution upon completion of the program, continue their teaching responsibilities, and apply newly gained knowledge and experience. The goal of the program is to introduce participants to best practices and theoretical approaches to curriculum development in the United States.  Participants will learn concrete strategies on how to develop curriculum for a course, including an overview of academic and research resources. During the program, fellows will be expected to research and develop a course description and syllabus and outline specific teaching strategies for their proposed course.
This is a joint program of the U.S. Department of State and the Government of Kosovo.
For more information about the Fulbright Faculty Development Program, including applicant requirements and instructions, please visit: https://xk.usembassy.gov/fulbright-faculty-development-program/
[bookmark: _GoBack]The application deadline: October 15, 2019.

